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Question Number:  W531-06 
 
Question: 
 
Senator Marshall asked in writing: 
 
During the original budget estimates DEWR indicated that the offering of AWAs to 
its workforce had a large impact on productivity although DEWR admitted that it had 
not conducted any measurements of productivity since the introduction of its policy 
that all new staff must be engaged on AWAs in April 2005.   Has DEWR conducted 
any productivity studies since April 2005? Please table these studies 
 
Answer: 
 
No. 
 
 




